
Student News:
Team C is leading the way! It is

very special to become one of

the older students here at HES.

Team C students have taken on

responsibilities to help out in the

day to day operations of the

building. They read the morning

announcements along with the

“Pledge of Allegiance” and put

up and take down the flag in the

front of the building. 

Lyman Orchard PTO Fundraiser:

10/3 - 10/13,

Friday, 10/6 - No School (Staff

PD)
Monday, 10/9 - No School

(Indigenous Peoples’ Day)

Wednesday, 10/11 - Fire

Prevention Day 

Important Dates:
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Fire Prevention Poster Contest:

Students in Team B and C have

the opportunity to participate in

the Fire Prevention  Poster

Contest. Materials have been

distributed and completed

posters will be judged by our

local Fire Department Members.

Posters should be returned to

school by 10/11, Fire Prevention
Day 



HES is happy to welcome another new member to our teaching

team. 
Special Education Teacher: Mrs. Melissa Lynch

Mrs. Lynch started working at HES at the end of September and

has been a great addition to our teaching and learning

community. She comes to us with years of experience from

Killingly Public Schools and will help service our students on

academic plans. Mrs. Lynch has already joined our staff in some

professional learning conversations, met students, set her

schedule, and decorated her room. Students are grinning from

ear to ear as they work to get to know her. 

Welcome to HES Mrs. Lynch! 
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FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK:
Hampton Elementary School

QUIET CORNER CHALLENGE is coming
to Hampton!

On Sunday, 10/29, The Last Mile Racing
Company is hosting a multi town
challenge that includes Hampton.
Discount code for staff, students, and
residents is HPS. For more registration
information, use the QR Code below:


